
Fall 2012 - Newsletter

Community Enhancements 
(just finished, in progress and coming soon)

Repair and painting of Huntington Trails’ perimeter wall.
Replacing dead and dying shrubs/bushes around the Huntington Trails’ perimeter wall will be 
done after the wall painting is complete.
The various Huntingtons are participating in a clean up and beautification of the The 
Huntingtons entrance at the corner of Greensprings and Enterprise.  

Annual board meeting will be held at 7PM on 
Wednesday, November 14 at the Safety Harbor 
Community Center. If you cannot attend - please provide 
a proxy voter form.

Interested in helping your community? The Huntington 
Trails Homeowners Association needs you! If you would 
like to be on the Huntington Trails HOA board or serve on 
one of our committees, please let Pierre at Ameritech 

know at pierre@ameritech.com or 727-726-8000 ext. 235  If you have any questions about 
what your service would entail, please feel free to ask our current board members:
President Doug Edwards at daedds@gmail.com, VP Joe Incorvia at joelincorvia@aol.com, 
Treasurer Kathy Wilson at wilson2kk@gmail.com Secretary Steve Edinger at 
sjedinger@hotmail.com or News & Web Editor Lisa Hinton at hintonla@msn.com.

During election season, please remember posting political signs is a violation of our 
deed restrictions. Thank You for the support but it is not necessary to put up your 
“Re-Elect Lisa Hinton to the Huntington Trails HOA Board” sign.

2013 - Sidewalk Repair
Sidewalk repairs are planned for 2013 - if you have a location that is in need of repair, please 
email Pierre at pierre@ameritech.com put “Huntington Trails Sidewalk Repair” in subject line.

When parking in the street, please be respectful of your family and neighbors.  
Consider that at anytime an emergency may occur.  Do not park on both sides 
of the street which may block emergency vehicles. Leave room for them to 
pass on their way to help and protect our loved ones.

DO 
NOT 

BLOCK
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Get Connected
Visit our website at www.huntingtontrails.org for board and committee members, past 
newsletters and minutes, deeds and restrictions, architectural request form and our 
community directory.  If you are not in the password protected community directory and should 
be or are and would like to be taken off please contact Lisa Hinton at hintonla@msn.com. (ask 
her if you need the password too)

Most community information is communicated via Pierre, our Ameritech representative, via 
email. If you do not occasionally receive an email please email him at Pierre@ameritech.com 
with Huntington Trails in the subject line and ask to be placed on his mailing list.  Emails are to 
an undisclosed recipient list and are only used for community related matters.

Architectural Request 
Please remember to  submit an architectural request before starting any project that will alter 
the exterior of your home. The form can be found at www.huntingtontrails.org.   
The Huntington Trails Architecture Committee of Beth Veakis, Kim Geiss and Beth Edwards 
give a big Thank You for your cooperation.

Save The Bushes
We will soon be replacing the dead and dying 
bushes around the Huntington Trails’ perimeter 
wall.  Please do not discharge chlorinated pool 
water thru the wall holes onto the bushes. It is 
killing them.  Thank you, in advance, for your 
cooperation.

Did you know we pay for the electricity running the community 
street lamps? 

Around $1,000 per month!  It is our largest recurring monthly expense. It is very important to 
report lights that are continually on during the day or that are out at night to Progress Energy. 
The lights can be reported by calling 800-228-8485 and pressing 3 from the voice menu or 
visiting the website progress-energy.com/streetlightrepair and filling out the outage form.  
Each light pole has a unique several-digit number that identifies its location, however, the 
number is not necessary to report the problem.

Congratulations to David Walker!
David Walker at 1117 Huntington Lane was awarded a Safety 
Harbor Garden Club Award this year.  Every three months, the 
Safety Harbor Garden Club, gives an award to  a local resident who 
has maintained a beautiful yard without the help of landscapers.  
When you are strolling through the neighborhood, enjoy the view 
and all his hard work!
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